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Is the IPO drought finally over? Is another IPO boom around the corner? With approximately 119 IPOs in the pipeline
and an average of nine pricings per month, versus some months with none at all last year, there is a renewed optimism
in the IPO market. A successful IPO is now possible for a strong business with strategic timing. Nonetheless, there are
still valid hesitations until recent IPOs show performance and traction as a group.

This webinar will discuss current trends in the IPO market, key considerations before embarking on a process,
as well as critical early action items a company should take to be ready to go public in the months ahead.

We hope you'll log in for a timely and lively discussion.

This activity complies with standards for Minimum Continuing Legal Education prescribed by the California State Bar
and is approved for 1.0 hour of MCLE credit. Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP is a State Bar of California
approved MCLE provider.

This program has been approved in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Continuing Legal
Education Board for a maximum of 1 credit hour which may be applied toward the Areas of Professional Practice
requirement, and is suitable for non-transitional attorneys.

The WebEx link and dial in will be e-mailed to you once you register. MCLE certificates will be distributed following the
webinar.

www.sheppardmullin.com



